Tim Carroll

From: Assistant Exec Secretary [asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 2:55 PM

To: 'Jeffrey Herman (jherman@decisionquest.com)'; 'Danika Dorsey'

Cc: 'tcarroll@chilmarkma.gov'
Subject: CCC use for memorial

Tim Carroll asked me to inform you that Steven Hutchinson asked to use the CCC for a memorial to his late wife Amanda. The town will waive the rental fee. Mr. Hutchinson is looking at April 29, 2012 Sunday afternoon.

-Dilly

Receptionist
Office of the Selectmen
Chilmark Town Hall
P: (508) 645-2100 ext. 0
F: (508) 645-2110

E: asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov

The Secretary of State's office has determined that most e-mails to and from municipal offices and officials are public records. Consequently, confidentiality should not be expected.